

CITY OF SAINT PAUL Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 *Telephone:* 651-266-9123 *Facsimile:* 651-266-9122

Web:/www.stpaul.gov/index.aspx?nid=562

December 20, 2016

The Honorable Council President Russ Stark
The Honorable Members of the Saint Paul City Council
310-D City Hall
15 Kellogg Blvd., West
Saint Paul, MN 55102

RE: Support for DSI 2% Fee Increase

Dear Council President Stark, Members of the Saint Paul City Council:

I am writing to let you know that at the December 7, 2016, Business Review Council meeting that the Business Review Council examined the issue of a 2% across the board increase for the Department of Safety and Inspections' fees.

Please note that at this meeting the Business Review Council voted unanimously in support of these increases.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this Business Review Council action.

Sincerely,

Paul McGinley, Chair

Saint Paul Business Review Council